
Do you have any edible/decorative small plants, seeds, seedlings or small gardening hand 

tools you would like to donate for the children to use at lunchtime? 

                               

 

   

Term Dates 2017-18 

Autumn          Weds 6th Sept to Tues 19th Dec 

 

Spring             Thurs 4th Jan to Wed 28th March 

Half Term       Mon 12th Feb to Fri 16th Feb 

 

Summer          Mon 16th Apr to Tues 24th July 

Half Term       Mon 28th May to Fri 1st Jun 

May Day         Mon 7th May 

 

Term Dates for 2018/19 are available on the 

Norfolk County Council Website 
 

 

Keep Informed Via:-          

http://jsa4.me/queenshillps 

www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk 

Newsletters   Letters to Parents   Texts 

Weekly Diaries at the School Entrances 

Please Note:-It is school policy to send one letter/report/newsletter per 

family.  If you require an additional copy of an item please contact the school 

office. 
 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Emmens on the birth of Grace Amelie on 5th October 2017 

and Mr and Mrs Walden on the birth of a baby boy on 2nd November 2017 

 
     

 
We would like to share some exciting news that Queen’s Hill are now part of the Artsmark 

programme. Artsmark is designed to celebrate schools that provide children with an enriched arts 

provision and make the arts come alive! 

The Creative Arts Team will lead us on the journey towards the Artsmark Award and based on our 

achievements the school will be awarded silver, gold or platinum. For more information about 

Artsmark you can visit their website www.artsmark.org.uk. 

 

                                                  Password QUEENSHILLFEB18 

As a school we believe in a holistic approach to nurturing our pupils both socially and academically. To support this, 

we have invested in, and given parents the opportunity to engage with the Solihull Approach to parenting training 

package. Developed through a co-ordinated effort by health visitors, psychotherapists and psychologists, the Solihull 

Approach covers a range of strategies designed to enhance parent and child relationships. This in turn can positively 

benefit child behaviour, and a child’s social, emotional and mental health. Parenting is both a wonderful experience 

and a challenging one at the same time, the training opportunity is therefore of potential benefit to all of us as 

parents. 

If you would like more information, please contact either our Parent Support Advisor (Nicki Price), or myself. 

Additionally, further details can be found at the following website: www.solihullapproachparenting.com 

We will inform you of forthcoming training dates once they become available. 

C Hadjigeorgiou 

Inclusion Leader 
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